
Contact Information 
 
Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Gwydyr Road 
Crieff 
PH7 4BS 
 
Church website    www.crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
Minister 
Pastor                                  Marcel Ghioalda 
   
Mobile                                      07814009063 
    
Email                             em4ilm@gmail.com 
        
 
Elders 
Mrs Eleri Dutton   01764 681408 
Miss Ruth Farrer   01764 652611 
Pastor Bob Rodd  01764 653090 
Keith Thompson  01764 655032 
 
Church Bulletin 
Mrs Inna Thompson 
Telephone   01764 655032 
Email  bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
 
Would you like to prepare for baptism or 
develop your relationship with God? Perhaps 
you would like a visit or know of someone 
who is unwell or in need of a visit for any 
reason. Please speak with the Minister or one 
of the church elders. 
 
 
 

Sabbath Services 
 
Prayer Group      9.30am 
Song Service      9.45am 
Sabbath School              10.00am 
Worship Service              11.15am 
 
 
 
Lead Elder for August                   Eleri Dutton 
 
 
Sunset Times for Crieff 
 
Today                                                  8:18 pm 
 
Friday 4 September                            8:03 pm   
 
 
 
 
 
Preaching Plan 
 
 
Sabbath 29th August          Tomasz Ostrowski 
Assistant                                   Bennett family 
 
Sabbath 5th September        Pastor Bob Rodd 
 
Sabbath 12th September          Doug Sinclair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to Crieff 
 

WORSHIP SERVICE 
11.15 am ~ 29 August 2015 

 
 

Welcome 

Hymn 27 NAH     “With gladness we worship” 

Prayer  

Scripture Reading:                           John 3:16 

Offering 

Children’s Story 

Hymn 426 NAH       “I am trusting Thee, 

Lord Jesus” 

Sermon                             Are you a gambler? 

Hymn 133 MP   “Father I place  

into Your hands” 

Benediction 

Postlude 



We are so pleased that you are able to join 

us in this worship service today. Be welcome. 

As always, the Lord’s presence is with us; let 

us all be reverent before Him and receive His 

blessings. This Sabbath morning, we have 

the opportunity to listen as Tomasz 

Ostrowski reveals God’s Word to us. 

 

You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the 

church Hall after the service. 

 

Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch today in 

the Church Hall. All visitors are most welcome 

to share what we have. 

 

Please note that there will be no Fellowship 

Lunch on 5th September due to the hall 

being set up for Messy Church. 

 

Messy church preparation meeting after 

church/during lunch this Sabbath. If you are a 

craft helper please come and find out about 

your craft! 

 

Prayer Chain Please telephone Morag 

Galloway with your prayer requests. 

Telephone 01764 660769. 

 

Church Bulletin Please read your Bulletin to 

keep up to date with what is going on in Crieff 

Church. Any items for the bulletin should be 

given to Inna Thompson, Communications 

Secretary.  

Deadline for items – Tuesday 6:00pm 

 

Messy Church. Next Sabbath is Messy 

Church. Please remember to keep this in your 

prayers during the week. Our theme is "Noah" 

and lots of fun activities are planned for the 

afternoon. If you know someone who you 

think would like to come along, please invite 

them. Times are 3pm - 6pm. 

 

Pastor Marcel is on sick leave. During this 

time, Pr. Rodd will be the contact person 

should any emergency arise, while the other 

elders will continue to oversee the smooth 

running of the church. 

 

Children`s safety. Further to the 

announcement last week about children`s 

safety, will parents make sure that their 

children do not jump off the wall onto the 

pavement in front of the church. This is to 

make sure they do not injure themselves or 

cause accidents to people passing by. Also, 

that they do not topple onto the road; 

especially if there are cars passing. 

 

The ADRA Shoeboxes for Swaziland have 

arrived. Please collect them from Harry, 

bringing £2 for each one to cover the 

shipment costs. 

 

Ragbag Collection. If anyone is having a 

clear-out of clothes, please consider donating 

them to the Ragbag collection at Muthill Pre-

School Group. Clothes need to be clean, and 

free of any rips etc. Any donations can be 

given to Angela who will deliver them to 

Muthill Pre-School. Thanks very much! 

 


